
 

 

The Wissey Mouth a historical bream and carp hot spot, but where are they now? 

 
 
 
 
Anglers were hoping a mild spell and not to much rain enabling them to see some  in action over 
the holiday period.  
Some better bream and roach were caught not far from the afore mentioned Wissey Mouth. Whilst 
plenty of roach were showing around Modney Bridge. 
  



 

 

 

A Christmas catch from the Ouse. 
 
 

 
Unfortunately the fish were mostly small but then again having bites all day and catching fish even 
if not specimens has got to be better than blanking or not fishing. Pole, whip and feeder methods 
all catching their fair share of fish. 
 
There appeared to be more predator anglers on the banks achieving a degree of success as this  
18lb 8oz pike below indicates. A great fish to finish the year with. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
This time of year bream can usually be found feeding on the Relief Channel where a few bites and 
a few quality fish feeding is well worth the effort. Plenty of perch about to but not heard of any 
tench recently.  
 
Shepherds Port not very busy but a few anglers on the banks most days. 
Kings Lake Skimmers and roach with a few carp. Waggler  a successful method for the skimmers 
and roach as they are often found feeding  mid water. 
 
Chub and bream featuring on Shepherds Lake  caught on the feeder with pellet on the hook, 
although some go for pink boilies . A favourite on the venue. 
 
Anglers always giving Bear Lake  a go at various times during the day tempting out roach and carp 
on a variety of methods. 


